
On October 21, 2023, the Salt
Lake City Public Utilities team
celebrated City Creek Canyon
with the Gear Up City Creek.  

The event opened with a few
words from Public Utilities

Director Laura Breifer about the
necessity of the project, followed

by FEMA Region 8 Branch Cheif
Vanessa Castillo and Salt Lake
City Mayor Erin Mendenhall.  

About 40 City Creek Canyon
users joined the event. 

Recreators were encouraged to
walk, run, or bike up to the water

treatment plant and beyond.

Project team members were
stationed throughout the canyon

to answer questions about the
project, handout water bottles,

and provide water.

After listening to public concern
at the event about the trails,

Director Breifer asked teams to
relook at access to adjacent trails.

Text "CCWTP" to 
833-271-7589 to receive text

alerts about City Creek Canyon
access during construction.

For more information:
KeepItPureCityCreek.com

or


